
 

 

Thank you for letting us know if you didn’t receive our trial emergency text. 

We have updated our system this week to include new numbers, and numbers 

for two caregivers for each student where possible.  

We wish to send another Trial Text tomorrow (Friday 6 September).  

If you do NOT receive a text between 11 – 11.30am, please email the office: 

office@stclaudine.school.nz   
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